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﻿
Hi Laura,

I wanted to introduce myself as the staff planner for this project.  I was able to access and
download the Initial Study documents--thank you for that--but I didn't see any of the technical
reports.  Could you please upload those and let me know when they're ready?

In the meantime, Kathleen and I will begin reviewing the Initial Study and drafting the AB 52
letter.

Thank you in advance,

Bradley 
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Los Angeles City Planning
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